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“Office of the Schools
Division Superintendent

DIVIS_ION MEMORANDUM
No._ |1 Z s. 2024

CONDUCT OF LENTEN RECOLLECTION TO JUNIOR AND SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

To X Asst. Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID & SGOD
Education Program Supervisors / Division Coordinators
Publi¢ Schools District Supervisors / District In-Charge
Public Elementary & Secondary School Administrators
All Others Concerned

1. This Office through the Curriculum Implementation Division announces the conduct
of Lenten Recollection to Junior and Senior High Scheol with the DYMC
Teacher-Animators at Stella Maris Retreat House, Bacong, Negros Oriental on
March 6, 2021, 9am to 3pm.

2. This office interposes no objection provided the following provisions are met:

a. School Heads are given the discretion to act on the invitation, provided that
should school personnel participate, there shall be no disruption of the basic
services being rendered by the school personnel;

b. IATF protocols/guidelines should be complied for the participation of learners;

¢. School Heads are advised to inform in writing this office
(Attn: Dr. Deonre B. Mira, EPS-Values Education) of their intention to
participate for record purposes; and

d. Should the School Head opt to participate, all required health protocols for the
protection against COVID-19 shall be complied with,

3. Wide dissemination of and compliance to this Memorandum is enjomed.

SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
% Schools Division Superintendent
SPP/NLR/NLR-CID/dbm

February 195, 2021

% 3, Address: Kagawasan Avenue, Capitol Area, Qaro, Oumaguete City
.| Telephone Nos.:(035)225-2838 / 225-0667 / 422-7644
Email Address: negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph
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SENEN P. PAULIN, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Negros Oriental
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Sir;

May the love and peace of our Lord and Blessed Mother be with you!

We, the Diocesan Youth Ministry in Campus (DYMC) of the Marian Missionaries of the Holy
Cross, an am of the Diocese of Dumaguete in building up the mental health and spirituality of its
members (leachers and students) continues to spread its mission through innovative and safe
means of evangelization in this time of pandemic.

As we start the Lenten Season with the Ash Wednesday on February 17, 2021, we seek to spread
and enliven the spirit of the season through spiritual falks and reflections for cur members.

With this regard, we would like to ask your permission to conduct our Lenten Recollection together
with our DYMC Teacher-Animators in the Junior and Senior High School at Stelia Maris Retreat
House, Bacong, Negros Oriental on March 6, 2021 from 9am to 3pm. This activity is voluntary.
Rest assured that we will adhere to the protocoi set by the Department of Health.

We are hoping for your most favorable response regarding this matter!

BR. GERARD ARJ
Pastor Director
Diocesan Youth

Noted by

REV. FR. IRENEMS TRINIO MA. GENABE, MMHC
Local Superior
Marian Missionaries of the Holy Cross - Dumaguete



